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Safety Taskforce follow-up in perspective with 2nd
LHC physics run in 2011
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Following the accident in sector 3-4 of 19th September 2008, the related safety of personnel in the LHC under-
ground areas was investigated and preventive and corrective measures recommended. All efforts have been
deployed to fulfill the short term recommendations of the Task Force. Still, many of the solutions implemented
are of temporary nature and valid only for the 1st LHC physics run in 2009/10. The presentation address the
safety measures that still need to be implemented for the 2nd LHC physics run in 2011.
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